Progress Update — A Boards

Anticipated Completion

Quarter 1/2 evidence of progress
Presented to Committee on 7"

Assessment of progress

to be measured and, with
input from businesses and
disability groups, a report
produced after six months
from the date of adoption of
the guidance.

John Angus

highway to be reassessed
And report prepared —
end quarter 3 2015/16

businesses are not following the
guidance in the positioning of a-
boards, street cafés and their shop
goods on the Highway. Full details will
be included in the report to the
committee.

No. Recommendation Link Officer Date/ Completion Date December 2015 (Categories 1-4)
(Please state current position on
recommendation or alternative action taken)

3 The implementation of the Mike Chicken / On-going Neighbourhood Enforcement Officers 1
guidance will be largely self- | John Angus have visited each business (in Norton,
regulatory with a light touch Stockton and Yarm) who have
enforcement intervention positioned an a-board, street café or
where appropriate. their shop goods on the highway to

promote the guidance. Repeat visits
have been undertaken where items
continue to be positioned not in line
with the guidance.
4 The impact of the guidance is | Mike Chicken / Volume of furniture on There are some incidents where 2




